HSC Occupants Subleasing HSC Space Policy

The Health Science Center (HSC) is owned by the La Crosse Medical Health Science
Consortium (LMHSC). Since the building opened, a variety of spaces have been
allocated to a specific organization for designated use. The organization does not “own”
the space. Rather, they are using the space as approved by the HSC Management
Group and LMHSC Board of Directors. As programs and needs changes, space may be
re-allocated.

Therefore, any outside users/groups requesting to rent space from an occupant of the
HSC must follow room scheduling guidelines, which can be obtained through the HSC
scheduler. All rental income is payable to the HSC.
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